
COUNCIL CONNECTS

CURRENT COUNCIL PROJECTS

Wentworth Aerodrome Upgrade

WHAT 'S  HAPPEN ING  AROUND  YOUR

SHIRE?

PROJECT  UPDATES  COMING  SOON

Works are scheduled to be completed in

early 2021 with numerous benefits for the

community. The upgrade will support the

rural and remote emergency and air

freight networks, and will have a tourism

benefit with better access to tourist

attractions in the area.

Wentworth Sporting Complex

The much needed upgrade to the

Wentworth Bowling Club's second

green is continuing, with artificial turf

being laid around the edges, bringing

the project one step closer to

completion. 

Projects such as these are important

for the community and help ensure our

facilities are available to be used by all

in the future years.

Wentworth Shire Civic Centre Redevelopment - Tender for construction in

October

Wentworth Long Day Centre - Funding announced last month

Rowing Club expansion - Funding announced last month

Wentworth Riverfront Redevelopment - construction plans being finalised

Junction Links Subdivision - construction plans being finalised

Willow Bend Caravan Park Redevelopment - construction plans being

prepared

Wentworth Showgrounds Community Pavilion - under construction

George Gordon Oval - new netball courts nearing completion

Gol Gol Filtered Water Treatment Plant upgrade - under construction

Buronga Effluent Disposal Station - under construction



Wentworth Shire Council  and Wentworth Community

Bank have provided funding of up to $170,000 to establish

a medical clinic in Wentworth in support of a proposal by

the Coomealla Health Aboriginal Corporation.

 The medical clinic is set to open two days a week from

the end of August with the potential to increase hours in

line with patient demand.

Services available to all the community

Initially it is proposed that the clinic will open for two days

per week with a view of operating Monday to Friday as

patient demand increases.

Due to open in late August, feedback from the community

has been extremely positive. We look forward to working

closely with CHAC in bringing the doctors back to

Wentworth.

The doctors and medical team look forward to welcoming

all patients

 

 A WIN FOR OUR
COMMUNITY

 NEW  MEDICAL  CL IN IC  ON  TRACK
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